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1-577/95-TW

the lst August, 1995

Dear Shri Das.,

Kindly refer to this Administration's Wireless
Message of even number dated 4.7.1995 addressed to
the Joint Secretary to the Govt.of India, Ministry
of Welfare, New Delhi, and copy endorsed to you
regarding proposal for release of Central assistance
under the Centrally Sponsored Scheme of Post-Matric
" Scholarship for SC and ST students for the current
financial year 1995-96.

The requisite proposal has not yet been
received from you. As a result, this Administration
has not been able to send the proposal to the
Govt.of India.

I shall be grateful, if you could kindly look
into the matter personally and furnish the necessary
proposal in the prescribed proforma to this office
immediately for onward transmission to the Govt.of

India.
Yours iizzé?ely:

(R7K.Jindal)
é{a

With regards,

Shri N.Das,
Director of Education,
Port Blair.
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